
Dear Devonshire Families,

This week's edition of Principal Peddle's Pen has a great deal of new information. Please be sure

to read carefully, and reach out with any questions.

✅ Upcoming State Testing: State Testing begins on March 25 for 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders.

Students will be taking the Ohio State Test in English Language Arts (ELA) on March 25 and March

27. This test includes the Third Grade Reading Guarantee.

Please make sure your young people get full nights of rest leading up to the tests, and are at

school on time to show what they know!

🏕️ Camp Is Coming!! Third, fourth and fifth grade students have the chance to attend overnight

camp on April 2, 3 and 4, 2025. More information is below - don't miss out! I want for each and

every child who wants to attend, to have that chance. So, if you have concerns about sending your

student or would like assistance in sending your student, please reach out, and I will do everything

I can to help!

🚗 Traffic & Safety: The speed limit on Ambleside Drive is 25 MPH, and our parking lot is ONE

WAY at 10 MPH. Please drive with caution to keep our students and staff safe.



🦠 Health Alert: A stomach bug and upper respiratory illness are going around. Please remind

students to wash their hands frequently. If your child is sick, they must be symptom and fever-free

for 24 hours without medication before returning to school.

Thank you for your support in keeping our school safe and healthy!

We look forward to another great week of learning and growing together! As always, should you

have any questions, or need any assistance, please reach out to my office.

Thank you for being such an essential part of the Devonshire family. Thank you for your continued

support!



Third, fourth and fifth graders will be heading to camp from Wednesday, April 2nd to Friday, April

4th for three days and two overnights. The cost for this trip is $130 per student. Please

remember, that ALL third, fourth and fifth grade teachers will be at camp during this time. If your

child does not attend camp, he/she may be given a packet of work to complete while our group is

gone. Our goal is to have 100% of students attend camp. Scholarships and fundraising will be

available for students.

Click Here To Complete Your Student's Camp Forms Online

We're selling Anthony Thomas Chocolate Bars - they are on sale until they are gone.

https://na2.documents.adobe.com/public/esignWidget?wid=CBFCIBAA3AAABLblqZhDKd_1iMBQWcuwg1CORklOilBz15v-Gn3mJxtsUnbH6vng5z_GJfJpKdG9mTp08SPQ*


Your student(s) can purchase a bag of 30 for $45 each to be paid ahead of time. $20.25 goes

towards camp fees/Project Adventure fees.

Students can buy individual candy bars at the end of the day for $1.50 each. Candy bars sold in the

afternoon will go towards the camp scholarship fund.

Click Here To Take The Spring 2025 Panorama Survey

https://surveys.panoramaed.com/ccsoh/spring25family/surveys
https://surveys.panoramaed.com/ccsoh/spring25family/surveys


Yearbooks are officially on sale! You can order yours here, or send your order (with $20 cash) to

the main office.

Deadline for orders is March 18.

Order Your Student's Yearbook Here

Attention 1st-4th grade families!!

Ballet Met is hosting auditions for the Discover Dance scholarship program on March 24th during

the school day! Applications are due March 17th.

About the Discover Dance Scholarship Program

Selected students receive fully funded tuition and uniform costs to BalletMet Dance Academy

for the 2025-2026 academic year.

Benefits to studying at BalletMet Dance Academy include high quality dance education with

world-class faculty, opportunities to perform in Company productions such as The Nutcracker,

and complimentary tickets to select BalletMet performances.

All scholarships are awarded by audition only. In order to be selected for this program, students

must fulfill the following criteria:

Potential- Students must demonstrate the ability to be trained in classical ballet and other

dance styles as well as show the concentration and self-motivation necessary to thrive as a

young dance student.

Student Desire- Students must be eager to commit to focused dance education in a

disciplined environment.

Family Commitment- Families must be able to provide the student with transportation

assistance and constant encouragement, as family support is crucial to the success of every

young dancer.

https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/92301C
https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/92301C
https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/92301C
https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/92301C


March

15 - Panorama Closes

18 - 3/4/5 Camp Chaperone Meeting via Zoom @ 6pm

20 - Math and Science Night at Devonshire - 4:30 - 6:30 pm **NEW DATE!!**

21 - End of Q3

25 - Spring ELA OST (3rd, 4th and 5th grades)

26 - No School, Records Day

27 - Spring ELA OST (3rd, 4th and 5th grades)

The wait is over! Our annual Summer Experience is back, and it’s bigger than ever – with even

more exciting pathways to choose! Registration is FREE for all CCS students in grades PreK-12.

Visit www.CCSSummer.org to learn more!

https://ccsoh-us.zoom.us/j/85144283718
https://ccsoh-us.zoom.us/j/85144283718
http://www.ccssummer.org/
http://www.ccssummer.org/




https://www.canva.com/design/DAFMV3dP5ms/WgyJCgB_QebLrj8daOxhlQ/view?utm_content=DAFMV3dP5ms&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=uniquelinks&utlId=h378d5d3bba


Click Here For An Interactive Counselor's Newsletter

Devonshire Student & Family Handbook

CCS Guide To Student Success

Parent Portal How To Guide & Log-In

https://www.canva.com/design/DAFMV3dP5ms/WgyJCgB_QebLrj8daOxhlQ/view?utm_content=DAFMV3dP5ms&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=uniquelinks&utlId=h378d5d3bba
https://www.canva.com/design/DAFMV3dP5ms/WgyJCgB_QebLrj8daOxhlQ/view?utm_content=DAFMV3dP5ms&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=uniquelinks&utlId=h378d5d3bba
https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vQuKTR6GHbzsdtQKAA3yBAM2H9jjOhPUyG6-S0nDN4NB2DlSuhiHa_kjXTsHE8_-5oyoZZb8Z99vd0Q/pub
https://www.ccsoh.us/domain/4283
https://www.ccsoh.us/cms/lib/OH01913306/Centricity/Domain/188/CCS%20Campus%20Portal%20User%20Guide.pdf


Email the Main Office

Email the Attendance Office

Call the Main Office

Dr. Peddle, Principal
www.ccsoh.us/DevonshireES

Contact

Dr. Peddle is the Principal at Devonshire Project Adventure Elementary School

mailto:devonshirees@columbus.k12.oh.us
mailto:attendance.devonshire@columbus.k12.oh.us
tel:6143655335
https://www.facebook.com/DevonshireProjectAdventure

